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Board of Directors
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President: Dave Dunn
704-255-6945

Vice President: Larry Donaghue
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Treasurer: Rob & Louisa Cronan
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980-622-3471

Secretary: Debbie Dunn
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Member at Large: Joe Pellino
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SPECIAL NOTICE o2/20/18

HOA GENERAL MEETING
Saturday March 24,2018 1pm

At the Access Lot

TOPICS FOR DISCUSSION

Ramp Repair: Dock Repair: Porta Jon Rental
Open Discussion

*+* Annual HOA General Membership Meeting will be held Saturday May 19, 2018




